Dear Parents, Greetings from OPBMS!



As part of our ongoing efforts to enrich the school experience and showcase the diverse talents within our student body, we are excited to announce a call for submissions for our school's editorial page. Whether you're a budding writer, an aspiring artist, or simply someone with a story to tell, we encourage you to share your original work with us.

Classes: I-XII

We are seeking articles, stories, poems, drawings, and any other creative pieces that reflect your unique perspectives, experiences, and imaginations. Your submissions may have the opportunity to be featured in our school publication, where they will be shared with the entire school community.

However, we must emphasize the importance of originality. Plagiarism is strictly prohibited. Your submissions should be entirely your own work, crafted with your own voice and vision. Let your creativity shine through in every word you write and every stroke of your pen or brush.

Submission Guidelines:

- All submissions must be original pieces of work created by you.
- Written submissions should be typed and properly formatted.
- Drawings should be scanned or photographed for submission.
- Please include your name, grade and contact information with your submission.

The deadline for submissions is 6th May,2024. Please submit your work to the class in-charges or English teachers.

We look forward to receive your contributions and sharing them with the school community.

Thank you for helping us create a vibrant and engaging editorial page!

Warm regards Sd/-Sangeeta Sharma Principal